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Fieldwork Week and Outdoor Classroom Day
We have had a wonderful week taking our learning outdoors.  
This time every year, we like to dedicate some time to our 
geography fieldwork skills.

Year 1 minibeast hunting and then marking the 
habitats on an aerial photograph and simple map

Reception using magnifying 
glasses to look closely at plants 
and insects

Year 2 busy using 
compasses to follow a 
route around school and 
creating some stunning 
art work

Nursery

Year 3 in the park

We also like taking the 
opportunity to vacate the 
classrooms and enjoy 
learning outdoors

We had a really fun outdoor assembly 
on Thursday following a science 
theme.  I challenge you not to laugh 
watching this clip - great to see the 
children (and staff) enjoying 
themselves so much!

So wonderful to see every year group out and about
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Kind regards,                                                      

Cathy Beddows and 

the Etchells staff

Year 4 taking History outside

Year 5 measuring 
biodiversity

Year 6 considering how they 
could make the field more 

ecological

Jubilee Celebrations 
We are really looking forward to our Jubilee Celebration Day next 
Friday.  Keep an eye on ClassDojo for your child’s classes events for 
the day.  All children will be visiting the Year 6 summer games stalls 
on the field, will have a visit to the ice cream van and will receive a 
raffle ticket to win a treat hamper or a £5 WHSmith voucher.  We 
are asking for a £3 to £5 donation to put towards the day and raise 
some funds for the PTA.  Please could you send donations in from 
Monday next week - they will be collected in class.  Thank you!  
The classes will be looking forward to their special jubilee book 
which has been bought to put in their class library as a special 
celebration.

I have attached details of the 
Cheadle Jubilee Arts Festival, 
taking place between the 2nd 
and 4th of June. It involves 
children’s activities, a C0rgi 
Trail, 
refreshments 
and art work 
to view. More 
information 
can also be 
found by 
scanning the 
QR code.
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